

Notice of Supplemental Budget

At the next regular scheduled Council Meeting on May 21, 2015 at 7:00 PM the Council will be considering the adoption of a supplemental budget. The purpose of the supplemental budget for FY 14-15 is to bring in \$135,000 in grant funding for the construction of a crosswalk on Highway 58. The funds will be brought in as a revenue into General Fund Grants Revenues (ODOT Crosswalk) and will be expended out of General Fund Materials and Services (Grant Expenditures). The Council Meeting will be held at the City Council Chambers located at the WAC, 47647 School Street, Oakridge, Oregon. Due to the revenue being brought in is less than 10% of the general fund a public hearing is not required. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 15, 2015 at Oakridge City Hall, 48318 E. 1st Street, Oakridge, Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday. This will also be posted at www.ci.oakridge.or.us which is the City's website. This is a public meeting where deliberations of the City Council will take place.